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FEEDBACK ON LEGISLATIVE FRAMEWORK FOR WASTE-DERIVED MATERIALS 

The Department of Health (DOH) welcomes the opportunity to provide comment on the 
issues paper 'Waste not, want not: valuing waste as a resource'. 

The Environmental Health Directorate of the DOH wishes to thank the officers at the 
Department of Water and Environmental Regulation (DWER) involved with this very 
important piece of work. Comments are attached for their consideration. 

In addition, to support this legislative direction, the DOH urges the DWER to progress 
amendments to the Environmental Protection Act 1997 and the Waste Avoidance and 
Resource Recovery Act 2001 which would allow risk-based reuse of material. 
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